
 

Cuyamaca Facilities 

Construction Announcement 

July 6th – July 10th:  5 Days of Paving will emit  
limited asphalt odor in areas highlighted in red.  

 

Vehicle access to these areas will be restricted! 
(Please contact Prince Dumaran with Gafcon at cell number  

619-823-8588 if you have questions.) 
 

 

An enlarged map is attached for your reference. 

We apologize for any inconvenience as a result of this construction 
activity. 

Facilities Maintenance, x. 4347 


